
 

 

 

April 1, 2016 

 

County of St. Paul #19 
5015 – 49th Avenue 
St. Paul, AB 
T0A 3A4 
 
 
Dear Council Members: 

On behalf of the Friends of Fort George Buckingham House I would like to request 

a donation of $500.00 towards our Bush craft event on August 27, 2016.  Our 

focus is learning and experiencing techniques that would have been used by the 

early fur traders.  There still would be an advantage in learning these skills today.  

We are hoping to bring in some presenters accomplished in this field for this 

event.   

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Vicki Brooker, Chairman 

 


